
From: nirmal veeramachaneni [mailto:nirmalv.md@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2009 4:56 PM 
To: Steven Stewart; James Thomas 
Subject: Winmore Neighborhood Daycare 
 
Dear Mr. Stewart and Mr. Thomas, 
 
My wife and I are residents of 135 Kiley Street.  It is a home in the Winmore subdivision 
currently under construction. 
 
My wife and I write this email to strongly support the proposal to develop a daycare center as 
part of the mixed-use community.  We believe that a daycare facility would be an asset to the 
community, and promote the area to families with young children.  Especially given the close 
proximity of our neighborhood to elementary, middle and high schools, a preschool/day care 
would only be an asset. 
 
Due to a scheduling conflict, my wife and I are unable to advocate for this proposal in person at 
tonight's meeting.  We hope that our support will be conveyed to the other members of the Board 
of Alderman. 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
Nirmal Veeramachaneni and Deepika Polineni 
 
 
 


